
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HEARING 7-24-25 

 

AUGUST 5, 2024. 

 

Pursuant to a notice published by the City Clerk, this hearing is to allow interested 

parties to be heard relative to the proposed update to the local Floodplain Zoning Ordinance. 

 

All interested parties will now be heard. 

 

 

   


